

## University of Colorado

Boulder . Colorado Springs . Denver and Health Sciences Center

Hank Brown

President

1800 Grant Street, Suite 800 35 UCA Denver, Colorado 80203-1187 Phone (303) 860-5600 Fax (303) 860-5610

May 15 2007

Dean J. Saitta, Professor Department of Anthropology Sturm Hall 146 2000 E. Asbury Street University of Denver Denver, CO 80208

Dear Professor Saitta:

Thank you for your letter of May 2nd that conveyed the support of the DU chapter of the AAUP for the CU chapter in the Ward Churchill matter. Please be assured that I share your interest in ensuring due process and academic freedom.

Sincerely

Hank Brown

President